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I am very concerned regarding the things that make us what we are are being sold out. 
development of the Mt Gilead area-an area frquented by a healthy koala population. 
It is feared that with this development, our precious koalas will lose their habitat and already we 
are warned that they will become extinct in the very near future. 
I fear the mighty $ is ruining our country and the essential things that make us Australian are 
being sold out. 
Please reconsider. Thank you  
 
Margaret Sharkey 


